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18690 Main St. 
Tuolumne, CA 95379 
(209) 928-4505
10/10/2022
Most items from the CFF grant have been received, the remaining amount is on back order, the check has been deposited into the fire equipment line item.
The engine was assigned to the Mosquito Incident on the TNF for a few days.
Our Narcan request has been delayed 4-6 weeks due to requests to the CDPH.
Prevention inspections in the district have started, by the end of the month we will have all businesses inspected and preplans updated. 
I will be on Vacation starting October 23rd and will return to the office November 5th. I will be unavailable by phone or email starting October 23rd and will have service again October 31st. 
I will be attending career day for the fire academy on Friday October 7th at Sonora City Fire to try to attract some new VIFF’s. 

As of now that is all, if you have any questions, please let me know,
Respectfully, 
Nick Ohler, Fire Chief
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